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ANNOUNCEMENT     June 10, 2014 

 

 

TO:  Request For Proposal Bidders 

  

FROM: Timothy Gee, Management Analyst III 

  Contracts Administration/Legislation 

 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

RFP 2014-01 – COURT RECORDS SCANNING PROJECT 

 

Thank you for your submission of a proposal in response to our Court’s RFP 2014-01 for Court 

Records Scanning.  The Court’s Review Committee conducted a thorough review of 

the proposals taking into consideration all of the selection criteria as set forth in the RFP 

document. 

 

The Court announces its intent to award the contract to ALTEC SYSTEMS, INC. dba 

SOFTFILE as the preferred company for providing this service. 

 

We thank you for your participation in the process and for your effort in preparing your proposal. 
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